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Thank you, Mr. President,

My delegation welcomes and thanks the delegation of Norway for their presentation.

Indonesia welcomes Norway’s efforts in incorporating the key human rights conventions into its laws. We also acknowledge the adoption of the Equality and Anti-Discrimination Act into Norway’s Constitution to uphold the principle of non-discrimination.

In line with the constructive spirit of the UPR, Indonesia recommends Norway the following:

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]To consider ratifying the Convention on the Rights of Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families.

2. To strengthen the protection of human rights defenders, including state apparatuses which have fallen victims in carrying out the task of defending human rights.

3. To fully apply its constitutional principle of non-discrimination by promoting dialogue and cooperation to prevent hate speech and hate crimes.

We wish Norway every success in its UPR Process.

Thank you.
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